Division of Transportation System Development Southeast Regional Office 141 N.W. Barstow Street P.O. Box 798 Waukesha, WI 53187-0798

Scott Walker, Governor Mark Gottlieb, P.E., Secretary Internet: www.dot.wisconsin.gov

Telephone: (262) 548-5903 Facsimile (FAX): (262) 548-5662

E-Mail: waukesha.dtd@dot.wi.gov

August 16, 2013

Clark Wantoch
Director of Highway Operations
Milwaukee County

SUBJECT:

Jurisdictional Transfer 68th Street
Milwaukee County

Dear Mr. Wantoch:

Thank you for the e-mail of August 5 regarding the jurisdictional transfer of 68th Street to the City of Franklin.

As the SEWRPC Jurisdictional Plan identifies 68th Street as a local road, if the City of Franklin will accept jurisdictional responsibility for the roadway, the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) would approve the transfer.

Thank you for including the Department in the beginning of this process. If you have any questions, please contact me at (262) 548-8657.

Frank Furdek

Urban and Regional Planner



Division of Transportation System Development Southeast Regional Office 141 N.W. Barstow Street P.O. Box 798 Waukesha, WI 53187-0798

Scott Walker, Governor Mark Gottlieb, P.E., Secretary Internet: www.dot.wisconsin.gov

Telephone: (262) 548-5903 Facsimile (FAX): (262) 548-5662

E-Mail: waukesha.dtd@dot.wi.gov

August 5, 2013

Clark Wantoch
Director of Highway Operations
Milwaukee County

SUBJECT:

Jurisdictional Transfer
North Cape Road
Milwaukee and Waukesha County

Dear Mr. Wantoch:

Thank you for the e-mail of July 12 regarding the jurisdictional transfer of North Cape Road to the City of Franklin and City of Muskego.

As the SEWRPC Jurisdictional Plan identifies North Cape Road as a local road, if the City of Franklin will accept jurisdictional responsibility for the roadway located in Milwaukee County and if the City of Muskego will agree to the same for the roadway located in Waukesha County, the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) would approve the transfer.

Thank you for including the Department in the beginning of this process. If you have any questions, please contact me at (262) 548-8657.

Frank Furdek

Urban and Regional Planner